From: Dorothy & Leslie Kamaker

Sent: Saturday, 1 April 2023 1:45 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: RE DA 2022.0469

Categories: NBLPP

This resubmission of a resubmission of this DA is making a mockery and monkeys of Council and the developer will
tell anyone who will listen that he’s all over them. Who at Council is there left to look out for the style and bulk of
buildings anymore? After 73 years in this area, I'm finally despairing.

Dorothy Kamaker

Sent from my iPad





